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Sept. 13", 2013

Good Afternoon,

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events
@ your school for the week of Sept. 16™ — 20"

The school year is off and out of the gates and we want to thank our parents & guardians for your support in
preparing your students for another important school year. Please feel free to stop by the school administrative office
or call if you have any questions.

Students and parents are reminded to submit student fees and to please leave valuables at home. Cell phones and
other electronic devices should be stored securely in a locker or preferably left safe at home.

Breakfast starts next Monday, Sept 16" @ 8:20 a.m. and is offered five days a week on school days to all those who
have signed consent forms.

Soccer season is upon us and students who are committed to playing and practicing throughout the season are asked
to see Mr. Harquail for more information.

For all those who enjoy fall weather and outdoor exercise the Cross Country season is here and all interested and
committed running enthusiasts are asked to see Ms. Shannon for more information.

Wednesday, Sept. 18" — The Lorne Middle School Open House is from 6:00 — 7:30. Students and their families are
all invited to come out and meet the faculty and staff of Lorne Middle School. This opportunity to get better
acquainted in a relaxed atmosphere will help ensure a great school year. There will a BBQ with some light
refreshments and information available on all things Lorne Middle School — see you there!

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca
or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned
announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Yours in Education,

Greg

“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential
of ourselves, others, and our community.”
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